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Message from Mr Sparrow 

We have had a busy few weeks in school where children have been working hard to learn new 

things. I have had the pleasure of seeing so many young people’s amazing work this week; it’s clear 
that children understand the importance of working hard to be able to learn. 
 

Escape boxes 

 Year 5 and 6 had to be Teamwork Tigers this week to try and crack the code to some escape boxes 

linked to their history work. The children were given information that linked to a problem to be solved. 

The children spoke so positively of the buzzes and there was brilliant discussion heard. 
  

  

Pirates 

School became all very scary place as Year 2 weren’t in school and we instead had a horde of 

scary pirates. The password to their classroom was Treasure and they were determined to find gold. 

The adults did a great job of whipping the scary crew into ship shape as they were soon getting on 

with work like they were our normal Year 2 class. So many smiles on faces – and that wasn’y just the 

adults! 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Spectacular 

On Monday, our school Science Ambassadors had the opportunity to attend Woodham Academy 

alongside several other schools for a whole day of Science.  

 

We developed skills in public speaking, teamwork, confidence, communication and cooperation.  

 

Science mentors from Woodham Academy,  guided us through 8 different experiments. We are 

excited to share and present these with the rest of the school very soon!  

  

Road Safety - Nursery 

Last week went on a road safety walk, we used various road crossings around the town. This week 

we will be using our road safety equipment in the nursery garden and practise what we have learnt 

and what we know already.  

 

We went on a local bus and were describing the road such as straight, bumpy, twisty, curved, round 

(roundabout) etc, we will be using these words in other activities this week. When we returned to 

nursery the children created a representation of our journey, and what we seen on the way. 

A special thank you to all of our volunteers who make our outings possible. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


